

March, 8<sup>th</sup> 2018.

Dear Parents,

THE FITNESS PROFESSIONALS

## ATTN: THE IMPORTANCE OF CLASS ATTENDANCE.

We hope this message finds you well.

As we continue to prepare our students towards this year's RAD exams, it is **IMPERATIVE** to reiterate the importance of class attendance.

Between now and June, lessons will intensify to ensure that each student can to the best of their ability, execute the required syllabus with both confidence and ease. Students who miss classes and students who are consistently late to class are at a disadvantage by no direct fault of theirs.

As the MFDA continues to strive to maintain its standard of excellence, we must emphatically state we will reserve the right to remove any student who is absent or consistently late for their scheduled class.

Thank you for your usual cooperation and understanding.

Kind Regards,

Pippa F. Pepera Managing Director Pippa's Health Centre Ltd.